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Low-Cost Spay and Neuter Clinic 
Returns 

 
(Kahnawake – 20, Seskéha/August 2021) 
 
The Animal Protection Department is pleased to announce the return 
of the Low-Cost Spay and Neuter program. The program will begin 
slowly with one Clinic date per month for the first two months. 
 
• Wednesday, August 25th 
• Wednesday, September 15th  

 
No more than 10 dogs/cats will be scheduled on the above dates. 
 
To ensure that the needs of the community’s pet owners are first and 
foremost addressed, the Low-Cost Spay and Neuter program will 
initially be open to Kahnawa’kehró:non only. The program will be open 
to everyone in the near future. 
 
For further information on pricing and to make an appointment, please 
contact the Animal Protection Department by telephone at 450-632-
0635 ext 53527. As spots are expected to be filled quickly, names will 
be added to a waiting list in the order of the time that calls received. 
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